
So much is going on with us! Read on to find out...

Community Connections
Your monthly update on what we do and how you can help

Yes, it was EPIC!

I hope you attended our Spring Forward 2016 event on April 10 at the Union
Street Public House. We are speechless (a first for us)! The music, the food, the
auctions ... outstanding! Just outstanding. We are sooo grateful to our sponsors,
our performers, our attendees and most of all, to our events committee and
everyone who helped make this event so spectacular! All proceeds help our kids
and families lift themselves out of poverty through our transitional and affordable
housing and youth education programs. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuNTBwcdn9LrR9GKm_aiTL6E49IXN2yjQUnGJNZVItLldlYf6wnxl1U8iwsPCRtQ4FdV3IdZu2pcMjjeo6RpWzrZAdpxeiU9Em2lBbyjDAOU2fcmeevh80Wmfl_6PHfBFthVCh8O45kJa&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuP5rGbZkHVDKNd03FtiVZFwFm2PBnD-ChD7kZHRa95E4zESXdRVP1Tm0lsk5SUov5GF9wo9Ym9Prx20h3vJ7Q-_Q2X-_GQ6YKd38UrssWM2cw0hQFMYs3Jk3RJc-srp6dA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuP5rGbZkHVDKNd03FtiVZFwFm2PBnD-ChD7kZHRa95E4zESXdRVP1Tm0lsk5SUov5GF9wo9Ym9Prx20h3vJ7Q-_Q2X-_GQ6YKd38UrssWM2cw0hQFMYs3Jk3RJc-srp6dA==&c=&ch=


Next Up: Spring2ACTion

As much as we would love to rest on our
laurels, Spring2ACTion is less than a week
away! On Wednesday, April 20, we and 149
of our favorite Alexandria nonprofits start an
online 24 hour fundraiser - and we are
PSYCHED! Why? Because the Mason
Hirst Foundation has offered us a
$7500 matching grant, and we have
2 other $500 anonymous grants! Your
donation will help send our kids to our
summer enrichment program and provide a
therapist for our families in transitional
housing. And if you're too excited to wait until next Wednesday, you can
click here to donate now!

Did you See Us in the News?

David Culver of NBC Washington, Channel 4,
visited Community Lodgings on April 5 to tape
a segment about our work. Our first feature, at
5:45 p.m. that evening, highlighted our
transitional housing program. Our executive
director, Lynn Thomas spoke on camera (you
can see Culver helping her get her mic
attached in the photo while Charlyne Braxton,

our transitional housing manager, looks on) as did "Denise", a former client and
domestic violence survivor. They aired another segment at our Fifer Learning
Center on the 6 p.m. news. Didn't see it? Click here! The stories repeated on
Sunday morning - just in time to promote Spring Forward!

An Egg-cellent Event!

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuDlqUfD_s1e6BTN1Ct44Znn5hCXHR2McEttgHRiVAGBa2aIdVOUV8UE5c_aJAmujgpFg88nLNN9HSCTZpJKQwh_uHNjPIZDmw-FlZ7fWbThD4tf_ryYhhhFuF7xluPE1UQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuDlqUfD_s1e6fhcij7q6DgA2nMoiNTa88tcIb0AGX1p6qah6Z1f9Fxm0BszF4pyaSZ7OFGbwLnYX0rK9cW4UH2dn4lirVJjrOi5ocN4FNI-jYPOnPKEPvIM=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuDlqUfD_s1e6FVBilhaOFHE8tiqJv3cMrb9JCcycyiYk3NTKR1i-NbXV8A98kvLKjbLIaZDcV1jHRe6Ew1pldlS14X-H3wtx2uTDtipdfSCwaMUFVLgYnvoFMkiRX4F8Ht1sFi2-rqH7xQzlt5MAGlhGpBgaUe7yfCAOZc7oixUH0mTinbyje-32o79XEpkWb5dtm5f4N2jLj4h6wLavZcW5AyR5j9QFGE5F7hJFA8JXxsLyrQULpFrjHs-6zbPOd83Iu2HUWODyl1UXqCWM31c=&c=&ch=


Community Lodgings was part of the National
Community Church's "Eggstravaganza"
which was a huge success! Many community
members enjoying the festivities on a
gorgeous spring day and our kids left with lots
of Easter goodies. 

Summer is Coming - We Need
You!

Though it's been cold outside, our Family
Learning Center team members are gearing
up for summer programming for our kids -
scholastic learning, enrichment activities,
tutoring, innovative projects, field trips,
swimming and Fitness Fridays. We need volunteers from July 5-August 12,
Monday-Friday between 9:00 and 5:00 pm at all three sites. Please click here for
an application form.  

(Garden) Hats off to...

Hunting Creek Garden Club for funding our Fifer Learning Center garden. They
generously purchased soil, seeds and garden equipment equipment for us, and
we love having this green space in our community. Our kids will pretty up our
garden for Earth Day on April 22. 

Community Lodgings | (703) 549-4407 | info@community-lodgings.org|
http://communitylodgings.org

STAY CONNECTED:

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuDlqUfD_s1e62-3T_5ovF1OLJRtpnFvJyimEtSPCd3dqkrBt5oJqXM6LeJBQNLJb6P6Q3LzKc61oYIljw82pfWI5PnQ9vDJKpv-qWRmq2dvPoiiv9UAIWZ6e83HxV0v8_A==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuDlqUfD_s1e6xkezL01c0s1-hPfcR4uCxqdZumWcxWZR_vR19pIRAWM7LKVKttu4B_rWZxa-UW_YzcGsd-fBvm-QGTyndzQk8jr9KaVJfxkMTRWCQnXGIKWGqfRtx4x9pvxzUvKEjc0ZZEkUyWnmpHwbwbVsLMFyEw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuDlqUfD_s1e67X9J_pkJfg4pCZ1OxwWWZMxoIsTTu842FsHzHHJcYixSp6g7ZfEgaF_qB4vh5TPd2CQia6vC6HiCeyBk1xYzBsG5-ZHaU2yACwHeH6QR_kmgoNSpZkhrKiQ5Ib5lJmqbjJNrLQcWyJL-70y7VZfRcYrbNpYLNror&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuP5rGbZkHVDKNd03FtiVZFwFm2PBnD-ChD7kZHRa95E4zESXdRVP1Tm0lsk5SUov5GF9wo9Ym9Prx20h3vJ7Q-_Q2X-_GQ6YKd38UrssWM2cw0hQFMYs3Jk3RJc-srp6dA==&c=&ch=

